SPECIAL MEETING September 3, 1993

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Friday, September 3, 1993 at 6:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, 1000 Willowbrook Road, New Castle, PA with supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Joseph Budai present.

The purpose of the meeting was to receive bids for a sewerline extension on U.S. Route 422. The following bids were received:

Granite Construction	\$ 168,200.00
Graziani Const.	193,400.00
Gene Rayman	195,036.00
Sikora Exc.	198,758.00
Miles Developing	225,000.00
West Penn Asphalt	228,045.00
Donald Lark & Sons	230,400.00
Allison Park Assoc.	235,790.00
Parisi Exc.	261,160.00
Independant Entr.	296,110.00

The contract will be awarded to the lowest responsible bidder.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sparacino Secretary-Treasurer